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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Firstly, I would like to wish you a Happy New Year and hope that you and all of your families are well and safe 

during these very difficult times.  As you are aware, the school is opening tomorrow to children of critical 

workers and vulnerable children for the next two weeks.  This decision is due to be reviewed by 18th January 

2021. 
 

Switch to Remote Learning 

Our learning at Bonneygrove will now switch to the Google Classroom online platform, as we did in the Summer 

term.  This learning has been planned to follow the curriculum that would be happening in school as close as 

possible, had the children been learning face-to-face.  We know this is a very difficult time for many of our 

families, and supporting learning at home can be an added pressure.  Teachers will be available during working 

hours to answer any queries and respond to children’s work - please do not hesitate to contact us on the email 

address below if you need any support with learning at home. 
 

Learning will be posted by 8.40am daily on Google Classroom, as per our Remote Learning Agreement (available 

on the website).  All children have been issued with logins for this, but please contact the email below should 

you need your login.  Work completed can be ‘handed-in’ electronically when completed.  A ‘Weekly Overview’ 

will also be published on the school website each week (under Class Pages) showing an outline of the learning 

that will be posted each day throughout the week. 
 

If you have limited access to the internet and/or electronic devices, paper copy packs containing the week’s 

work can be collected from the KS2 Hall.  Please contact the office or email the Phase email address below if 

you require a pack.  This week’s work will be available from 11am tomorrow.  Work completed on paper can be 

scanned/photographed and emailed in to the Phase email address, or can be handed-in to school when 

collecting next week’s packs. 
 

Phase email addresses: 
 

bonneygrove_eyfs@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk  (Nursery and Reception children) 

bonneygrove_ks1@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk  (Year 1 and Year 2 children 

bonneygrove_lks2@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk  (Year 3 and Year 4 children) 

bonneygrove_uks2@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk  (Year 5 and Year 6 children) 

 

Free School Meals 

Packs of weekly lunches will be made available for anyone eligible for Free School Meals.  If you are eligible 

for this scheme, please contact the school office to arrange for collection of your weekly food pack. 

 

Wishing everyone a peaceful and safe start to 2021. 

 

Kind regards. 

 

Amanda Gable 

Headteacher 

mailto:admin@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk
http://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/
mailto:bonneygrove_eyfs@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk
mailto:bonneygrove_ks1@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk
mailto:bonneygrove_lks2@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk
mailto:bonneygrove_uks2@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk

